
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Education Bureau to Hong Kong Parents’ Notice 
 

E/IC/SC/19/64 

9th October, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

For The Prohibition on Face Covering Regulation, Education 

Bureau (EDB) has issued a notice to all parents about the regulation on 

the 4th October. The notice has been uploaded to our school website. 

Please read the notice thoroughly. Thank you! 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,         

 

 

__________________ 

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 
Education Bureau to Hong Kong Parents’ Notice 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 
I have read the notice. 

 

 
Parent’s Signature:                        

Parent’s Name:                           

                            Student's Name:                Class:                         

                            Date:                                   

  

（E/IC/SC/19/64） 


